
Vaughan Gymnastics 

COVID-19 Updates 

 

May 22, 2020 

Update on Recreational classes: 

We hope that you and your family are doing well and staying safe during this unprecedented 
time.  Due to the fact that the COVID-19 situation is continuing to evolve, it has become 
apparent that we will not be able to re-open in time to resume the current session of recreational 
gymnastics.  

We have credited all recreational accounts for the classes that were remaining in the session as 
of our closure date of March 15. A full communication has been sent to all registered members 
with further information.  If you did not receive this communication, please check the spam filter 
on your email. Unfortunately, we are not able to offer refunds. 

As you may be aware, the Ontario government has included gymnastics on the list of activities 
that can resume, for competitive athletes only at this time. As a result, our governing Federation 
has given clubs approval to open their competitive programs, as well as to offer online classes 
for both competitive and recreational students.  In the interest of safety, we have elected not to 
open our facility for in-person competitive classes at this time, however, in the past couple of 
weeks, we have successfully launched online classes for our competitive athletes, and they 
have been extremely well received by both the kids and their parents.  As a result of this 
positive feedback, we anticipate rolling out online classes for our recreational students in the 
near future, and are in the process of working out details on these classes. Please watch your 
email in the coming days for further information on this. 

At this time, we are still awaiting further clarification from our Federation in regards to summer 
camp.  We will provide further updates on this in the coming weeks.  Updates on registration for 
the upcoming season will also be posted as we have further information. 

We thank you for your patience and your continued support, and wish you and your family all 
the best during this difficult time. 

 

 



March 25, 2020 

  

To Our Valued Vaughan Gymnastics Members: 

In light of the recent developments with COVID-19, we realize that the current situation 
we find ourselves in, as a Club and as a Community, is both difficult and 
unprecedented.  The health and well being of all our members, staff and community is, 
and remains, our highest priority. 

We, like most businesses, have been mandated to close until further notice.  Due to the 
fluidity of the situation, any additional updates will be posted on our Website. 

Once we know the official date of our re-opening, we will be able to accurately calculate 
and communicate any information regarding credits, make-up classes or extensions. 
We will do everything in our power to fairly compensate our families, while still meeting 
the needs of the Club's operations. 

 We have limited staff available to retrieve messages and emails.  Please be patient as 
our response time may be delayed.  We thank you for your patience, and truly 
appreciate your ongoing commitment to the Club. 

 Be safe, stay healthy. 

  

 


